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lionorable Kenneth Carr
Chairman

|
United Staten Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Mr. Chairman:

I am writing in regard to the NRC staff's ongoing activities with
respect to wolds at the Seabrook station.

I
I request that you direct an appropriate NRC official to report i

promptly to the Subcommittoo all findings of potential
discrepancios in weld records, whether such findings be made by the
NRC or by the licensee. Such findings should includo but not be
limited to indications of impropor radiographic technique and
indications of wold defects which had not been previously
identiflod and/or analyzed.

Thank you for your assistance.

Sincepely,
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